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       Following yesterday’s earthquake, panic spread across Bangkok as residents
feared potential aftershocks. Many people evacuated high-rise buildings and chose to
sleep in parks for safety. Social media was flooded with videos of swaying buildings,
further intensifying concerns. Authorities assured the public that structures
remained stable but urged caution. Despite these reassurances, fear lingers. Many of
these individuals lack the assurance of salvation—they need God in their lives. 

We praise God for the 55 students we
had in March. We enjoyed wonderful
fellowship with some of our students
during our 18th wedding anniversary
last Sunday and at our class session-
end party.

We praise God for Mr. Natdanai (Dou), who
graduated from the Bible Seminary last February.
He can now assist Pastor Don with preaching and
discipleship regularly in the church. Carol was
teary-eyed when she saw Dou receive his
certificate. We are praising God for how He is
working in his life.

We praise God for sending us American
teachers for the February session, Dr. John
Easterling and the March and April
sessions, Dr. Dennis Nordine. 
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Please continue to pray for more prayer and financial
partners as we share the gospel of Christ with the
Thai people. 

 CHECKS within the US:
   BSOP/GHI. 
   P.O. Box 64059 Eagan, MN     
   55164-0059 

 For Online donations: 
https://globalhz.org/bsop-j-c-estrella

 FOR PHILIPPINES CONTRIBUTION: 
   Bethlehem Star of Peace
   910 A. S. Fortuna Street
   Mandaue City, Cebu 
   Philippines 6014

 BDO Account: 001180021744
 BPI Account: 001173212344

Pray with us that we can build good
relationships with our students. Most of
them have already heard the gospel,
and all of them have been exposed to
Jesus’ stories in the classroom.

Pray for the salvation of the seekers
who are spending time with us,
especially those who regularly attend
our Sunday worship.

Pray also that we will have new
students who are interested in joining
our Sunday cell group worship and
fellowship.


